
Week commencing 19/02/24 
 

                                                                                          Jack and the Beanstalk 

Our word aware book for this week has been “Jack and the Beanstalk.” Miss Crouch has put our lots of fun 

activities to help us to incorporate this in to our everyday play. We have been climbing on the beanstalk (indoor 

climbing frame), we have been making our own duplo beanstalks, and using loose parts to recreate the story.  

   

   

                                                                                               Learning about time 

Following on from learning about the seasons, Miss Menzies has been teaching us about time. We are identifying numbers 

on the clock and going on clock hunts around the school. This is helping us learn about our daily routines.  

        Nursery news

Outdoor play 

We have enjoyed using some of the new nursery resources that we have had delivered from a Wishlist that staff and children 

created together. This week we have been using the parachute outside for group times.  

 

Other Information 

Dates for the Diary 

 World book day 2024 is Thursday 7th March. We are having a fancy dress day at nursery so please 

feel free to send your child in a costume. We will also have plenty of fancy dress costumes in nursery 

and face painting during the day.  

 

Please be aware that we have changed the dates of the missed parent contacts, and these will be on 

week commencing 26/02/24. Please see your child’s key worker if you have any questions.  

 

 

 

 

 


